
 

October 23, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Re:  Advice No. W17-10-01 
 Rule 21, Decoupling  
  
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) herewith files the following revision to its Tariff, 
WN U-3, stated to become effective with service on and after November 23, 2017: 
 
 Third Revision Sheet No. 25 
 
The purpose of this filing is to remove the requirement, as stated in the Company’s Rule 21, Decoupling 
Mechanism, to reduce margin revenue by a percentage for uncollectibles.  Commission Staff has 
requested that the Company make this change.  
 
This filing is comprised of the following files: 
 

New, CNGC Advice No. W17-10-01, CLtr, 10.23.17.pdf 
New, CNGC Advice No. W17-10-01, Sheet 25, 10.23.17.pdf 
New, CNGC Advice No. W17-10-01, Sheet 25 Leg, 10.23.17.pdf 

 
Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 
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